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'MESSAGE FROM_ PRESIDENT KENNEDY

Statement by the ime Minister (Rt. Hon. R.G. Menzes)

I have today received the following letter from

the President of the United States 

"Dear Mr. Prime Minister:

"The Australian Inbas'y in Washington has conveyed
to me your generous comments on the occasion of Colonel
Glenn's flight.

"Wie are, of course, highly pleased at the success
of our first orbital flight. I am confident that this
flight is but the beginning of a great new adventure for the
peoples of the world in which we will all participate and
from which, I sincerely hope, all of us will benefit.

"As you know, the tracking facilities in Australia
were a key factor in Mak:ing this historical flight possible.
My countrymen and I dooply appreciate the valuable assistance
of the government and people of Australia in our manned space
program and we look forward to our continued cloeassociationin
the furthjr conquest of the space frontier.

"Thank you for your inspiring comments, and with
waraest personal rcgards,

Sincerely,

John F. Kennedy".

CANBERRA,

1st March, 1962.


